
 

No one guessed that Mr. Koehler thought “Ernest Scared Stupid” was the 
scariest movie ever!!

The movie “Cujo” made this staff member want to stay indoors

Today’s lunch: Mini corn dogs, smiley potatoes, broccoli & fruit

No ALC next Wednesday due to MEA.

Any band/choir students that have designs for our Washington DC t-shirts should have those 
to Ms Goulette  today.  We will vote on them early next week. Thanks! 

Seniors:  The following students still need to turn in their senior packets for the yearbook to Mrs. 
Ryan, along with a picture when they were young, parent ads and any group pictures from elementary/
middle school years. Please get these in as soon as possible as we have yearbook deadlines coming up.  
Thank you! Auston Anderson, Keenan Gonzales, Chase Hoover, Sophia Jacobs, Morgan Kowitz, Tate 
Lake, Ashlinn Moore, Spencer Passer, Tommy Scollard, Markus Sobotta and Karlee Tierney.

Help Wanted Kids Plus, NHS or others: 5 students needed for Oct.11, FILL THE WAGON Super 
Food Drive at McGregor Community Center. Sign up for one 3 hours shift. This is a great way to enjoy 
entertainment and help others. Don't be shy- sign up today. See Cheryl M by this Friday.

Think private college is out of reach?  Think again.  Last year alone, Minnesota's private, 4 
year colleges gave out over 477 million dollars worth of institutional and private grants and 
scholarships that students did not have to pay back.  In addition, the graduation rate at Minnesota’s 
private colleges is the highest in the Midwest and ranks 4th nationally.  Many of your teachers 
attended these great institutions, so ask them about it!  Check out their door signs to find out who!  
And don't forget, you are college material. 

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 29
Friday, October 10th

Happy Friday!

Today
• FB @ Carlton-bus @ 5pm


